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Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing regarding the response from Wiltshire Council on 02/07/2019.  In this
document, the council proposes changes to the rights of way including AMES 11 and
AMES 12.

These rights of way are valuable connections to the extensive BOAT network in the area
and provide enjoyment for a wide variety of user groups.  I object to the council's proposed
amendments to the byways.

Regards,

Ian Addis.




